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From: KENT WRIGHT
To: Cleveland, Julie
Subject: Re: Plan Commission – November 9, 2020
Date: Monday, November 9, 2020 3:21:32 PM

I was commenting on 62436.
Why was so little notice sent to nearby residents ?  The signs were difficult to see and very
few received a notice by mail.
It seems they are trying to slip this through with NO public comment. 
Again I am not in favor.  
Kent 

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 9, 2020, at 9:44 AM, Cleveland, Julie <JCleveland@cityofmadison.com> wrote:

Kent,
 
Thank you for your public comment. Could you please indicate which item this is for?
 
Thanks,
 
 
<image001.jpg>
Julie Cleveland
DPCED – Planning Division
215 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd., Ste. 017
Madison, WI 53703
608.266.4480
jcleveland@cityofmadison.com

 
Due to the COVID-19 public health crisis, the Planning Division offices are closed to the public.
More information on City services during this time may be found at:
https://www.cityofmadison.com/health-safety/coronavirus.
 
 
 

From: Kent Wright <kwrightinwi@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, November 6, 2020 2:36 PM
To: Plan Commission Comments <pccomments@cityofmadison.com>
Cc: wrightkinwi@aol.com
Subject: Plan Commission – November 9, 2020
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How does the neighborhood benefit from this proposal?
Many see a potential for increased crime and are worried about property values.
How can the city insure that will not happen?
This location is also located next to a child care and pre school and does not seem like a
good fit.
Kent Wright
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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